
OLA and library practice in 2008 

Your opportunity to take part 
in discussions about the future 
AT GENEVA PARK in early 
October, close to sixty elected 
officers and number of 
invited guests were asked to 
participate in a three-day think 
tank to look at the likely future 
of libraries and library-trained 
people ten years from now, and 
at the type of organization OLA 
must become if it is to be flexi­
ble enough to meet the needs of 
a radically shifting field. A very 
different OLA was proposed by 
participants by the end of the 
weekend. 

OLA Presidents June 
Wilson and Brian Bell capture 
the spirit of the weekend by 
giving you the opportunity to 
participate in some of the 

activities and to draw your 
own conclusions about our 
future. 

Radical Times Require 
Radical Solutions: the Future 
of Libraries and of the OLA 
replaces the announced Super 
Session #1101. 

Dr. George MacDonald 
will appear at a later date. 

OL\ \IE\IBERS 
may bring an 
administrator 

not employed in the lihntr~· 

field as their fn·t· guest. 
$2.5 dwrgl' on Saturda~ 

for lundll'on til-ket. 

Friday breakfast provides focus 

Provincial Associations meet 
during Super Conference 
THE PRESIDENTS, Vice­
Presidents, Past Presidents and 
Executive Directors of 
Canada's provincial library 
associations make up the 
Provincial and Territorial 
Library Associations' Council. 
All but the Manitoba Library 
Association and the Northwest 
Territorial Library Association 
will be represented at two 
meetings being held during 
Super Conference in January. 

Delegates will get a chance 
to hear what is happening 
across the country during the 
Cross Canada Checkup 

Sunrise Breakfast on Friday 
morning. 

Presenting that morning 
will be Presidents Francesco 
Lai, Atlantic Provinces Library 
Association, Jennifer Reeves, 
Quebec Library Association, 
Ken Vaughan, Saskatchewan 
Library Association and 
Barbara Bulat, Library 
Association of Alberta. 
Michael Burris, Executive 
Director of the British 
Columbia Association, fills out 
the roster. 

In all, twelve provincial 
representatives will meet. 
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